
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

19 February 2015 
 

 

The meeting began at 1910 with Mike Stansberry in charge. Following introductions all 
around, we attempted to recollect the minutes of the last meeting (November). We read 
through some notes, as taken by one of the members. 
 
Neither Wes nor Carol Wilson were present, so the Treasurer’s report was not read.  
 
Under Old Business 
 
  With regards to the old Lake George TV Translator site. The Forest Service figures 
2500 to 3000 dollars to complete the paperwork and security bond for this site. Then they 
expect $138 per year lease.  
 
  Field Day will be at Dean’s place in Lake George. The weekend of 26 – 28 June. It 
was suggested to bring out the SAR Trailer and operate Mickey from there. 
 
 Dean Buckhouse has tried several times to post our MARC meetings in the Courier 
newspaper. It would only last one issue. Hopefully, our meeting is now in the right location 
in the newspaper, and it will stay. 
 
 Campfest will be at Dean’s place in Lake George. The weekend of 28 – 30 August.  
 
Under New Business 
 
 There was a question about the current coverage map on our website, and if there 
was a higher density version. 
 
The planned demo of tuning a repeater, by Ed Bretag, was postponed. Dean Buckhouse 
instead showed off the new Kenwood repeater. We then talked about how our five sites 
work and how they are linked together. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2045 

 

12 members were present. 

 

Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


